
Subject: Use 1/4"-20 x 3/4" bolts
Posted by Wayne Parham on Tue, 16 Apr 2002 14:38:59 GMT
View Forum Message <> Reply to Message

I've never had a problem with the bolt holes.  The throat is very close, this is true.  But when I've
used 1/4"-20 bolts that were 3/4" long, I've never had to modify the horn to install the bolts.
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